This Half Term

We have had science week and bird watching week.

All students completed activities based on the themes.

Here are some photos of our hard work!

We would also like to welcome new students and staff to Sutherland House School! There is now a video of our school on the website. Please take a look - it is lovely!

School Updates

We are working in bubbles throughout school which are updated half termly to ensure each bubble receives a variety of specialist input safely.

This half term we have said goodbye to Thereza. After making a huge positive impact on moving our curriculum forward we would like to say a big thankyou!

Covid Update

Staff are continuing to be tested twice a week using lateral flow testing.

Whilst moving around school all staff are wearing masks, including in communal areas.

We are continuing to provide remote learning to students who are learning from home.

All staff have been offered the opportunity to receive the covid vaccination.

Sutherland House School Bulletin



Photos







Upcoming Events

Next term we will be preparing for careers week on Monday 1st March 2021.

World book day on Thursday 4th March where all students and staff are invited to dress up as a character from a book.